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As prescribed by NRS 244.225, the following unaudited interim financial statements represent the receipts 
and expenditures for Washoe County for the fiscal year quarter ending December 31, 2023.  These financial 
statements are unaudited and presented for interim information only.  The financial statements are 
presented by fund group to include both the governmental funds of the County maintained on a partial 
accrual basis and the proprietary funds of the County maintained on a full-accrual basis.  Certain accruals 
are maintained on a monthly basis by the County’s financial systems and are presented in these interim 
statements and may include:  salaries and wages earned but not yet paid, goods received but not yet 
invoiced and paid, amounts due and billed for services or grant reimbursements but not yet received. 
 
Detailed bills allowed by payee for services, supplies and capital outlay may be found in a companion report 
also posted on the Washoe County Comptroller website at the following location: 
https://www.washoecounty.gov/comptroller/Divisions/Accounting/NRS_244_225/index.php. The details of 
the receipts and bills allowed are public record and are available for inspection and copying pursuant to the 
provisions of NRS239.  For further information contact Washoe County Comptroller, 1001 East 9th Street, 
D-200, Reno, Nevada, 89512.  Phone 775-328-2552. 
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